
Call for Interest – Chief Minister Fellowship Program 2025 

 

Dear Collectors and CEOs, 

 

We are happy to announce the commencement of the placement process for 60 Fellows under the 
flagship Chief Minister Fellowship Program 2025  

This year, all Fellows will be placed with the district administration. 

 

Please go through the Officer Guide carefully before submitting your request 

 

Fellows should be allocated only where there are specific, outcome-driven projects and you are 
available to provide active mentorship. 

 

The Fellowship is designed to be a transformative learning and contribution experience for young 
professionals. They are not to be engaged in routine administrative tasks, nor as substitutes for staff 
vacancies.  

 

The focus should remain on meaningful assignments where they can use their skills in 
communication, technology, analytical thinking, innovation, project management, etc. 

 

Interested Collectors and CEOs are requested to submit your request via Form link -  

bit.ly/CMF2025-Demand 

 

For any queries, feel free to reach out to Smt. Priya Khan, OSD to Hon. Chief Minister at 9869130761 
or via email at priya.khan@nic.in 


